
Welcome to 4GC



Weekly Timetable
So much to do 
and so little 
time!
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Lunch and break times
At breaktime children may bring a snack to 
eat.

We are a nut free school so please 
ensure that lunch items and snacks are 
nut free (sorry, no Nutella!)

Daily the class teacher will confirm their lunches. 

Children will be able to move between playgrounds 
at lunchtime (sensibly) allowing them to socialise 
with their siblings and children from across school. 

Lunchtime clubs. 

Afternoon break is down to the discretion of the 
class teacher. 



Curriculum
Our curriculum is delivered through our ‘Big Ideas’. These are whole school, 
cross-curricular topics that aim to inspire and excite children about new learning. The 
children go on a learning journey from launch to landing. This half term’s ‘Big Idea’ is 
Agents for change!

The Big Idea usually has a whole school launch day where we experience a range of 
activities. This term however, the launch will take place in the classrooms.

We are now exploring the ‘Big Idea’ in Year groups as our Learning Adventure.

Our Learning Adventure will end with a landing event! 



reading
Everyday, children’s planners are checked to see if they have read the day before.          
Planners need to be signed by an adult in order for children to move up the class reading chart.

Reading is now part of homework and children will be expected to read 3 times a week and be 
signed off by an adult. If the class teacher does not see this happening the child may be asked 
to read in their time in school, supervised by the class teacher. 

In addition to this, every half term class teachers will add up how many times children have read 
and children who have read over a given number of times will be entered into a prize draw.

The exact number required will be confirmed in due course once all children in school have a 
dedicated reading book. The lucky winners will be rewarded with brand new books of their 
choice!

This year we are also introducing class novels, which will be read to the children for fifteen 
minutes every day. 



Homework
Reading as often as 
possible (at least 3 

times a week!)

Spellings will be set 
weekly (change 

accordingly) 

TTRockstars to 
support learning their 

tables



How to get involved
Follow us on twitter @CarrJuniorYork - best place to see what we get up to and for 
the latest news!

See Weekly Newsletter which is emailed out on a Friday.

Visit our Carr Junior School website.

We hope that in the future the following ways to get involved:

● Celebration Assemblies 
● Landing Events
● Reading Volunteers


